
12 December 2022 

 

School Closure -13 December 

Dear All, 

 

Regretfully, the school will remain closed tomorrow (Tuesday 13th 

December) due to snow and ice making the site unsafe. 

 

We will provide further updates tomorrow. 

 

Many thanks for your understanding. 

 

Diane Taylor 
 


